PO. Box 20, 950 River Road West, Wasaga Beach, Ontario L9Z 1A2
Tel: (705) 429-2517 Fax: (705) 429-2590 E-mail: hydro@wasagadist.ca

December 19, 2013

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: 2014 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION FOR WASAGA DISTRIBUTION INC. EB-2013-0175
REPLY SUBMISSION to BOARD STAFF SUBMISSION

Please be advised that Wasaga Distribution Inc. had no further submissions with respect to the above
matter.

Yours truly,

\/w Zadw@% , (64

Joanne Tackaberry, CGA
Manager, Administrative & Financial Services

Encl.



